
Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our annual Flu Shot Program, aimed at promoting 

public health and protecting our community from influenza. 

Starting on [Start Date], we will be providing free flu shots at various locations across our 

community. This initiative is part of our commitment to ensuring the health and safety of all 

residents. 

Program Details: 

• Dates: [Insert Dates] 

• Location: [Insert Locations] 

• Eligibility: Open to all community members aged [Insert Age] and older. 

We encourage everyone to participate in this program. Getting vaccinated not only protects you 

but also helps to safeguard those around you, especially vulnerable populations. 

For more information, please contact us at [Contact Information] or visit our website at 

[Website URL]. 

Thank you for helping us create a healthier community! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


